
Welcome to Fyne Futures Website 
 
You may be aware of the new General Data Protection Regulation (more commonly 
referred to as the GDPR), which came into force from 25 May 2018. 
 
The GDPR is the biggest change to data protection law in 20 years and requires us 
to tell you more about how we handle and use your personal information and who we 
share it with and why.  The GDPR also gives you more rights in relation to the 
personal information that we hold about you. 
 
Rest assured, the GDPR does not mean that we will be using your personal 
information for any new purposes or sharing it with any new organisations.  It will be 
business as usual, and we will only ever use your personal information to provide 
you with the services that you already receive from us. 
 
You will find links to open appropriate transparency statements which provides you 
with details of how we use your personal information.. 
 
If you have any questions on our transparency statements, please contact our Data 
Protection Officer, Daradjeet Jagpal, by: e-mail at fynedpo@infolawsolutions.co.uk; 
telephone on 07848 171 635; or writing to: The Data Protection Officer, Fyne 
Futures, 81 Victoria Street, Rothesay, Isle of Bute, PA20 0AP.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Reeni Kennedy-Boyle 
General Manager 
 
 

 


